
ALBURY PUBLIC SCHOOL 
2024 K-2 Easter Hat Parade 

Wednesday 27 March  
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Wednesday 27 March, our K-2 students are invited to participate in Albury Public School’s Easter 
Parade to share our creativity and celebration with our families and peers. Students in Kindergarten are 
encouraged to wear an Easter hat for the parade which will be held on the Basketball courts (Cola area). 
Students in Year 1 are encouraged to wear an Easter mask and Year 2 students are invited to carry an 
Easter basket. 

 

Hats, masks and baskets will be made at school. This will give the students a chance to collaborate with 
their peers and buddies in Year 5/6 in the design and creation process of their item for the parade. The 
Easter Hat parade supports the students in their experience of creative arts, meeting drama outcomes to 
represent familiar events and characters. 

 

Students are encouraged to bring in a named bag of materials prior to Friday 22 March to help  
them make their Easter hat, mask or basket. 

 

To enable parents/carers to attend this event, the parade will be held in stage levels. Parents/carers are 
required to sign in via the David Street entrance. 

 

- ES1 - Kindergarten Easter parade will be 1.45pm - 2.10pm 
Kindergarten will make and wear an Easter hat (materials could be a cardboard hat, ice cream 
container, stickers, feathers, egg shapes etc.) 
 
 

- Stage 1 - Year 1 and Year 2 Easter parade will be 2.15pm - 2.40pm 

Year 1 will make and wear an Easter mask (cardboard mask with string, stickers, feathers, egg 
shapes etc.) 

Year 2 will make and carry an Easter basket (plastic/cane basket, box, stickers etc.) 
 
 
 

 
Wishing you all a Happy Easter and safe long weekend. 

 
 
 

Niamh Brushe Lianne Singleton 
Early Stage 1 Assistant Principal Principal 

Albury Public School Albury Public School 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 


